
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

The children enjoyed our Diwali activity morning on Thursday. There 

will be some pictures put up on the Year 2 blog so please look out for 

them. 

We have enough parent volunteers for the cinema trip, so thank you 

very much for offering to help! Another trip that is coming up is one to St Mary’s church as 

part of our RE unit all about celebrations of light. We will be walking to the church on Friday 

6th December in the morning and returning for lunchtime and again will rely on parent 

volunteers to ensure we meet safety ratios. Please let us know if you are available to help as 

soon as you can. 

We have begun to learn some songs for this year’s Christmas Performance! The children have 

been told what they will be doing in the performance and they will come home with costume 

letters next week. If your child has some lines to learn, they will also be sent home. Please 

practise them with your child so they are confident. The performances will be on Wednesday 

11th December and Thursday 12th December. We will send more information about tickets and 

timings next week.  

 

CLIC learn its: 
1 x 10 = 10 
2 x 10 = 20 
3 x 10 = 30 
4 x 10 = 40 

Spelling: These are the list of words children will be tested on Friday 22nd November: 
bubble, middle, table, apple, little, puddle, title, cuddle, world, work  

 

Homework sheets will be sent home with your child on Friday. If you need an extra copy, 

please ask the class teacher. If these sheets are not already in their homework wallets, please 

make sure that they are returned with their names on. Children don’t necessarily recognise 

their own work and we find it difficult to identify who’s work it is if it is not named. Thank 

you.   

Thank you for your support, 

Year 2 Team.   
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Key Dates: 

Thursday 28th November – Cinema trip – 9:00-12:00 

Saturday 30th November – Friends Christmas Fayre – 2:00pm-4:00pm 

Friday 6th December – Trip to St Mary’s Church 9:00-12:00 

Wednesday 11th December and Thursday 12th December – KS1 Christmas Performances 


